
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Wallingford            Term 3  2024-2025              Topic: Once Upon a Time 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

Wallingford class have loved the theme 

this half term, they have enjoyed sharing 

their knowledge and love of traditional 

tales, signing and using switches to tell the 

stories to one another.  We started with 

Goldilocks and the Three Bears, enjoying a 

sensory version of the story and practicing 

their Makaton signing.  Baby bears cousins 

came to visit and we made time to get to 

know the bears and look after them well, 

we wrote fact files about ourselves and 

made them beds.  Next, we moved on to 

The Gingerbread man and took the 

opportunity to explore lots of lovely ginger 

fragranced sensory play as well as cooking 

plenty of ginger biscuits.  We looked at 

winter water safety as the Gingerbread 

man couldn’t swim and ‘trust’ because 

the Gingerbread man trusted someone he 

shouldn’t of!  For the last two weeks of this 

half term we have been enjoying Little Red 

Riding Hood, making fresh bread to put in 

our baskets.  It was yummy. 

 

In PSHE, as well as learning about winter 

water safety and exploring icy water we 

talked a lot about really good hand 

washing, why it is important and what can 

happen if we don’t keep our hands clean. 

 

We have been practicing ordering drinks 

independently in cafes this term, our final 

visit was to the Hatchet where every 

member to Wallingford asked for their 

drink, using their voice or ACC device, and 

paid.  They were able to get their own 

drinks from the self service area and 

enjoyed themselves! 

 

Emma, Michaela, Maveric, Sharon and 

Tracy xx 

Looking after Baby Bears cousins…

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Friday 14th February 

First day back:  Monday 24th February 

 


